
Annual Backflow Inspection Requirements  

• Annual backflow valve inspections for properties currently on 
Diamond Meadows water system will be performed between the 
months of June 1st through September 1st.  

• Property owners are required to have the backflow valve 
accessible during this time for inspection – this means easily 
identifiable and uncovered from debris and or soil. 

• After completed inspections – it is the property owner’s 
responsibility to cover/insulate backflow as they see fit for the 
coming winter months.  

 


